
 

The National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) has been described as a generational change to 
the way Australia supports people with a disability. At AEIOU Foundation, we recognise the impact 
this will have on you and your family. The Queensland roll out is underway and on 1 October 2017 
families living in the Bundaberg region will start to transition to this new Scheme. 

These FREE workshops will guide you through the NDIS process 

Our series of  four half-hour workshops is designed to take the stress out of this transition period, 
and help you achieve the best outcome for your child and your family. 

Workshop 1: Navigating the NDIS 

Attendees will learn about the NDIS and how it is changing the way you receive support for 
your child and family. You will receive a break down of terms and processes. 

Friday 26 May 

8:30am 

AEIOU Bundaberg 

Workshop 2: Preparation is Key - planning for successful outcomes 

This workshop will help you plan for your meeting with the NDIS Access Partner. You will learn 
how to identify key goals and vital supports so that you achieve the best outcomes for your 
child and family. 

Friday 26 May 

9:30am 

AEIOU Bundaberg 

Workshop 3: Making sense of your funding package 

This workshop is for families enrolling at AEIOU in 2017. Attendees will gain an understanding 
of AEIOU fees and how the rollout of the NDIA will change the funding you currently receive 
(e.g. HCWA funding ceasing). You will learn how the AEIOU program meets the NDIA 
requirements of being ‘reasonable and necessary supports’.   

TBA 

TBA 

AEIOU Bundaberg 

Workshop 4: Reviewing your plan 

Once you receive your NDIS plan, it’s important to ensure it provides the early intervention 
supports your child and family needs. This workshop will focus on understanding your plan 
and, how to ask for a review. 

TBA 

TBA 

AEIOU Bundaberg 

Helping you achieve successful outcomes for your child and family 

  
 AEIOU Foundation workshop series:  

 Preparing for the NDIS 

Workshops Venue: AEIOU Bundaberg—6 University Drive, Branyan 

Parking is available outside the centre 

Registrations are essential. To book for individual workshops, or the complete series, please contact AEIOU Bundaberg centre on  

(07) 4155 0399 or email bundaberg@aeiou.org.au 

 Attendees are advised  not to bring children, so that attention can be focused on 
getting the most out of the workshops 

 Light refreshments will be provided - please advise us of any dietary requirements. 

 For further information, please contact Centre Manager, Kerri-Leigh Bacelar on the 
above number 


